

SHREE RSC TUTORS

Name -

Start time - _ _ : _ _ End time - _ _ : _ _

Read the passage below and answer the questions. The Camping Trip

Sophie and her family went on a camping trip to the forest. They packed their tent, sleeping bags, and food. Sophie was excited to sleep under the stars. When they arrived, they set up the

tent near a big, beautiful lake. Sophie and her brother, Jack, went exploring. They found a trail that led to a waterfall. As they walked along the trail, they saw colorful birds flying in the trees and squirrels running on the ground. Sophie loved being surrounded by



nature. At the waterfall, they sat on a rock and watched the water splash into the pool below. It was so peaceful. When it got dark, they made a campfire and roasted marshmallows. Sophie's favorite part was telling stories while they ate. That night, Sophie fell asleep to the sound of crickets chirping and owls hooting. It was the best camping trip ever.

1. Where did Sophie and her family go on their camping trip?



- 2. What did they pack for their camping trip?
- 3. What animals did they see along the trail?

a b c d e f g h i j k l m n o p q r s t u v w x y z www.shreersctutors.com